CGP: Notice of unsuccessfully in holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018
On 20 May 2018, Can Gio Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company announced Notice of unsuccessfully in holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows:

Contents:

· The Company has not prepared fully conditions to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 expected to be at 19 May 2018

· The Company will announce the meeting date for the 2nd time on Website of the Company

· Website: www.cagipharm.com.vn 
